
November 27, 2013 

 

Honorable Tony Zielinski 

Alderman, 14th Aldermanic District 

Room 205, City Hall 

 

SUBJECT:  14th ALD. DIST. - FILE #131028 

 INSTALL THREE-HOUR PARKING 7:00 AM TO 7:00 PM 

 EXCEPT SUNDAY ON THE WEST SIDE OF 

 SOUTH KINNICKINNIC AVENUE FROM 

 EAST SMITH STREET TO EAST CONWAY STREET 

 

 REMOVE TWO-HOUR PARKING 7:00 AM TO 7:00 PM 

 EXCEPT SUNDAY ON THE WEST SIDE OF 

 SOUTH KINNICKINNIC AVENUE FROM 

 EAST SMITH STREET TO EAST CONWAY STREET 

 

Dear Alderman Zielinski: 

 

In compliance with your request, legislation will be prepared for consideration at the next 

Public Safety Committee meeting to install the above-captioned parking restriction. 

 

Very truly yours, 

 

 

 

Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. 

City Engineer 

 

RWB:clm 

 

c: City Clerk, Public Safety



November 27, 2013 

 

Honorable Michael J. Murphy 

Alderman, 10th Aldermanic District 

Room 205, City Hall 

 

SUBJECT:  10th ALD. DIST. - FILE #131028 

 REMOVE TWO-HOUR PARKING 8:00 AM TO 5:00 PM 

 EXCEPT SATURDAY AND SUNDAY ON NORTH 56TH STREET 

 FROM WEST GARFIELD AVENUE TO WEST NORTH AVENUE 

 

Dear Alderman Murphy: 

 

We previously covered the two-hour parking restriction on North 56th Street from West 

Garfield Avenue to West North Avenue on a trial basis. This trial has been in effect for a 

substantial time period and we have not received any complaints. Therefore, we recommend 

a permanent removal. 

 

We will prepare the necessary legislation that will be heard at the next Public Safety 

Committee meeting, so that you may support it to final passage. 

 

Very truly yours, 

 

 

 

 

Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. 

City Engineer 

 

RWB:clm 

 

c: City Clerk, Public Safety



November 27, 2013 

 

Honorable Milele A. Coggs 

Alderwoman, 6th Aldermanic District 

Room 205, City Hall 

 

SUBJECT:  6th ALD. DIST. - FILE #131028 

 REMOVE NO PARKING 7:00 AM TO 9:00 PM 

 MONDAY THROUGH FRIDAY ON THE NORTH SIDE 

 OF NORTH RIVERBOAT ROAD FROM A POINT 45 FEET 

 EAST OF NORTH WEIL STREET TO A POINT 85 FEET 

 EAST THEREOF 

 

Dear Alderwoman Coggs: 

 

Due to the new development under construction at 2070 North Riverboat Road, the above-

captioned parking restriction is no longer needed. The necessary legislation will be prepared 

for consideration at the next Public Safety Committee meeting to remove the above captioned 

parking restriction. 

 

Very truly yours, 

 

 

 

Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. 

City Engineer 

 

RWB:clm 

 

c: City Clerk, Public Safety



November 27, 2013 

 

Honorable Michael J. Murphy 

Alderman, 10th Aldermanic District 

Room 205, City Hall 

 

SUBJECT:  10th ALD. DIST. - FILE #131028 

 REMOVE WINTER PARKING EXCEPTION ON 

 WEST MCKINLEY AVENUE FROM NORTH HAWLEY ROAD 

 TO NORTH 6OTH STREET; AND ON NORTH 60TH STREET 

 FROM WEST MCKINLEY AVENUE TO WEST VLIET STREET 

 

Dear Alderman Murphy: 

 

Due to the removal of the through highway status on West McKinley Avenue between North 

Hawley Road and North 60th Street, and on North 60th Street between West McKinley 

Avenue and West Vliet Street the existing “Winter Parking Exception” on these sections of 

roadway are no longer needed. We therefore, recommend the removal of the above winter 

parking exceptions. Lastly, it should be known that these parking changes will not change 

how the residents are currently parking on these sections of roadways. 

 

We will prepare the necessary legislation that will be heard at the next Public Safety 

Committee meeting, so that you may support it to final passage. 

 

Very truly yours, 

 

 

 

Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. 

City Engineer 

 

RWB:clm 

 

c: City Clerk, Public Safety



November 27, 2013 

 

 

 

Honorable Tony Zielinski 

Alderman, 14th Aldermanic District 

Room 205, City Hall 

 

SUBJECT:  14th ALD. DIST. - FILE #131028 

 REMOVE NO PARKING ON THE EAST SIDE OF 

 SOUTH 1ST STREET FROM WEST BECHER STREET TO 

 A POINT 300 FEET SOUTH AT ANY TIME; AND ON 

 THE WEST SIDE OF SOUTH 1ST STREET FROM 

 WEST BECHER STREET TO A POINT 350 FEET NORTH 

 AT ANY TIME  

 

Dear Alderman Zielinski: 

 

A review of the above captioned parking restrictions on South 1st Street at West Becher 

Street, has found that additional parking could be restored in this area and still allow traffic 

flow by repealing the above-captioned parking restrictions. The necessary legislation will be 

prepared for consideration at the next Public Safety Committee meeting to remove the above 

captioned parking restrictions, so that you may support it to final passage. 

 

Very truly yours, 

 

 

 

Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. 

City Engineer 

 

RWB:clm 

 

c: City Clerk, Public Safety 


